
 

 

COUNCIL OCTOBER 15, 2001 

REQUEST FOR STAFF TO ATTEND COMMUNITY MEETINGS 

Recommendation 

Councillor Di Vona recommends: 
 
That Staff be authorized to attend the following community meetings: 
 
Pine Valley Village meeting October 30, 2001 
Weston Downs meeting  November 6, 2001 

Purpose 

To authorize the attendance of Staff at the above noted community meetings. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

There are two upcoming community meetings, one for the Pine Valley Village and the other for 
Weston Downs and it will be beneficial to have Staff attend.  

Conclusion 

Councillor Di Vona respectfully requests approval of this recommendation. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Anita Moore 
Deputy City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona 
 
 


